Subject: HB 2644 - Opposed

| am opposed to the changes in SB 2644. | believe that the parents of children should
have the option to choose either an injection for vitamin K or the oral version of vitamin
K. By making this change, it reduces the medical freedom parents have to choose
which is best for their children.

| am grateful for the option, as when | had my child, | was able to choose the oral
version, which worked better for my family.

Please either keep the current law or revise SB 2644 to include both an injection and
oral version of vitamin K.

Thank you,
Laura Adams

Sherwood, Oregon



